
SEEKING OUTSTANDING APPLICANTS FOR INTERDISCIPLINARY MS, MA, or

PHD PROGRAMS WITH CONSERVATION SCIENCE SPECIALIZATION

The University of Maine seeks outstanding applicants for a transdisciplinary Conservation Science and
Practice, NSF Research Traineeship (NRT) program that will prepare the next generation of conservation
leaders. These scholars integrate biophysical and social sciences in collaborative, solutions-driven
research, professional development, and coursework on resilient conservation of natural resources.
Students earn graduate degrees in fields such as Communication, Forest Resources, Wildlife Ecology, or
Ecology and Environmental Sciences while achieving a graduate specialization in Conservation Science.

Transdisciplinary research and active learning experiences central to the program address governance
frameworks, biodiversity conservation, sustainable rural livelihoods and resource-dependent economies,
stewardship values, and spatial sciences. Our goal is to build a well-trained, experienced workforce to
advance conservation solutions that will ultimately lead to enhanced resilience of socio–ecological
systems in Maine and beyond.

This innovative program includes:
● Participation in a new graduate specialization in Conservation Science.
● Courses that provide theoretical and research foundations in socio–ecological resilience and

science communication.
● Internships with our federal, tribal, state, or NGO partners.
● Transdisciplinary research projects.
● Mentoring by faculty from multiple academic departments.

If you are interested in our program, please contact faculty members in our leadership team to
inquire if they are accepting new graduate students. A list of NRT faculty can be found at
https://umaine.edu/conservationscience/our-team/leadership-team/

Please see our website (https://umaine.edu/conservationscience/) for additional information on our
program and the application process. Deadline to apply for NRT assistantships is Jan 15th, 2022.

Send additional inquiries to our Program Coordinator, Emily Uhrig (umconsci@maine.edu).

This program is funded by the National Science Foundation award NRT - 1828466 to the University of Maine.

The University of Maine is an EEO/AA employer; and does not discriminate on the grounds of race; color; religion; sex; sexual orientation;
transgender status; gender expression; national origin; citizenship status; age; disability; genetic information or veteran’s status in employment;
education; and all other programs and activities. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding non-discrimination
policies: Director of Equal Opportunity; 101 North Stevens Hall; University of Maine; Orono; ME 04469-5754; 207.581.1226; TTY 711 (Maine

Relay System).
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